CITY OF BINGHAMTON

EXAMINING BOARD OF PLUMBERS

Richard David, Mayor Christopher Schleider, Supervisor of Building Construction
To: Plumbing Board Members
From: Art Monaco
Subject: Minutes of Meeting
Copies: Mayor Kraham, Corporation Counsel,

The meeting of the Examining Board of Plumbers was held on April 8% 2024
And was called to order at 1:30 PM

Member Present Absent
John Hardy X
Frederick J X
Meagher, Ir.
Art Monaco X
Chris Schleider X
Patrick Knapp X
Michael Piccirilli X
Old Business:

Minutes from previous meeting held on 2/5/2024 2024 were read and accepted.

New Business: The Board discussed a master plumber license application submitted by Richrd Progovitz. The Application
was not approved by the board in a unanimous decision. A letter will be sent to Mr. Progovitz with an explanation of the
decision. The Board discussed a master plumber license application submitted by Anthony Frascello. The Application was
not approved by the board in a unanimous decision. A letter will be sent to Mr. Frascello with an explanation of the
decision.

A letter was submitted to the Board from Hinman Howard and Kattell representing Slavik and Company. The letter questions
the requirements of City Charter and Code Chapter 310 and the enforcement of these requirements. Mr George Slavik and
Mr. Anthony Capozzi attended the meeting and spoke on this subject.

Chris Schleider made a motion to adjourn the meeting, all approved. Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, Arthur Monaco



